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I am in support of this bill for the following reasons: 

 

• Establish and publish sustainable harvest levels that balance economic and 

environmental priorities. 

• Develop a modern timber inventory model to track forest conditions and guide 

responsible management. 

• Ensure timber sales align with sustainable harvest goals to support local 

economies and timber-dependent communities. 

• Provide greater transparency and accountability in how our state forests are 

managed. 

 

Thank You 

 


